
From:
To: Annette Crummey
Cc: Riverview Town Council
Subject: Rezoning of Rosebank extension
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 5:35:37 PM

To whom it may concern, 

Just dropping a line to let you know that I fully support and am in favour of the proposed
rezoning for the extension of Rosebank Crescent in the Fairways area.

Thank you,
France Hannon

 Greenpark Drive, Riverview
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